

May 19, 2015

Ester de Pommery Foundation Switzerland

CH 4051 Basel

Dear Ester de Pommery,

Thank you for selecting the U.S. Dream Academy to receive toys from Toys for Peace. To celebrate the end of the academic year and to reward students for working hard all year long, the Dream Academy hosted a toy giveaway at our Philadelphia Learning Center for students in grades K-5.

Students smiled from ear to ear as they looked upon the variety of toys. It was like Christmas in June. In a community where many students experience traumatic events that can wipe away their smiles, from having an incarcerated parent to losing a loved one to gain violence, the toy giveaway allowed students to experience the sheer joy of being a kid.

Thank you again for your generous donation to the U.S. Dream Academy. We look forward to partnering again with you in the near future.

Sincerely,

Lavarr K. Zuber

National Program Director